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Headteacher Message  
It’s been a busy and exciting week at school! We were 
thrilled to see so many parents attending Parents’ 
Evening—what a wonderful opportunity to celebrate 
your child's hard work and to connect with their 
teachers. A big thank you to our teachers for 
preparing for this event and for being there both 
afternoons! 
 
We also want 
to give a huge 
congratulations 
to all the 
students who 
participated in 
the 
Love2Dance 
event at the 
Stag Theatre 
this week. Watching you perform on stage and seeing 
your joy was truly inspiring. You should all be 
incredibly proud of yourselves—and we certainly are! 
A heartfelt thank you goes to the teachers who spent 
the past few terms preparing for this event, as well as 
to the staff who helped on the day (and into the 

night). We also 
greatly 
appreciate the 
parents for 
arranging 
transport to 
and from the 
venue. We 
hope you all 
enjoyed the 
performance! 

 
Next week promises to be just as busy, with more 
events lined up before the end of term. I hope that by 
now you will have seen the information sent out 
regarding our end-of-year whole school production 
The Lion King. Be sure to save the date—more details 
will follow soon, and we’re all excited for what 
promises to be an absolutely fantastic event! 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! 
 
Uniform 
A reminder that children can wear their Summer 
Uniform after Easter  
 
Clubs 
Today we sent out the latest clubs list for terms 5&6. 
These will be open to book at 2pm on Thursday.  

Book Fair 
Please do not forget that it is Book Fair week next 
week and will be held from Monday after school until 
Thursday after school. Payment can only be made via 
the QR Code. Thank you. 
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Saplings

 
 

Ayda - For being a great role model in 
PE and following instructions carefully. 
Florence - For having a positive attitude 
to learning and life in Saplings class 

Elms

 

Emma - For the amazing descriptions 
that you have written about your Wild 
Thing. Your writing has improved so 
much! 
Jack H - For making such an effort with 
the neat presentation of your work. 
Keep it up! 

Beech 

 

All of Beech Class - For performing an 
amazing assembly to parents. The 
assembly included excellent speaking, 
great singing and working as a brilliant 
team supporting each other. Well done 
Beech class 

Willows 
 
 

Alice R - For her ability to be calm, work 
hard and take part enthusiastically in all 
we do. 
Violet - For her willingness to always 
ask questions, find out new things and 
her curiosity. 
All of Willows - For doing such a 
fantastic job with their Samba dance at 
the Love to Dance show. 

Hazel 

 

All of Hazel - For your determination 
and resilience learning a dance 
perfectly and performing it on stage. 
You were fantastic! 

Ash 

 

Halle - You did a great job this week 
looking after the school environment, 
clearing up bits of rubbish and 
collecting things that had been 
misplaced. Thank you! 
Finn - You did a great job this week 
looking after the school environment, 
clearing up bits of rubbish and 
collecting things that had been 
misplaced. Thank you! 

Oaks 

 

Harry - For his thought-provoking 
bravery speech based on the book Rose 
Blanche 
Zach - For showing excellent control 
when wicket keeping during PE 
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